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PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO.8/1981 REFERENCE NO.PS:16/0/36III  
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 22nd April, 1981. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
Critchlow Week Celebrations - c 1981. 

 
 

It has been decided that celebrations to mark Critchlow Week (May Week) will be held this year from 
Friday 24th April, to Friday 1st May, 1981, and will culminate as usual with a mass Workers Rally at 
the National Park which will be addressed by the Cde Executive President.  

2. All Public Service Workers, management and non-management alike, are to participate in a 
meaningful way in the week's activities, and of course, in the Workers Rally.  

 
3. In an effort to highlight the importance of the struggle which Critchlow Waged for the betterment of 
the lot of Workers in Guyana, and to link that with the struggle which must now be waged to maintain 
the integrity of our borders, Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments are urged to organize 
appropriate seminars, debates, lectures etc. for workers at their various locations during Critchlow 
Week.  

4. It is also suggested that all categories of Public Servant, at all levels should subscribe one day's 
activity during Critchlow Week to the "Save the Sugar Effort", by participating in the exercise at 
Diamond Estate. The co-ordination of this effort is being handled by Cde Edgar Kendall and/or Cde 
Sharma of the Ministry of National Development (Telephone No.53960-3) and I am sure that all would 
welcome the opportunity to make a contribution to the National Economy.  

Sgd. K,.S. Williams- . K.S. WILLIAMS,  
Permanent Secretary,  
Public Service Ministry.  


